
 

“For Your Information” 
(A periodic publication by Sherwood Oaks) 

 

December 9, 2024 

 
 

Sherwood Oaks Park Reservations 

We are accepting reservations for the Sherwood Oaks Park. The Park is open May 1- October 1 

from dawn to dusk and must be reserved at least 14 days in advance. You can reserve the entire 

Park, or just the pavilion (48 persons) or summer house (24 persons). You must reserve one or both 

areas if you plan to use them. Detailed information is stated on the new reservation form. Forms 

are available at the reception desk.  

 

Reception Desk Reminders 

The reception desk staff strive to provide the best and most efficient customer service to our 

residents, guests and coworkers. We kindly ask that you wait your turn before approaching the 

reception desk when someone is standing at the counter.  
 

Also, please understand that due to HIPAA regulations, we are unable to discuss any personal 

and/or medical information about residents (including hospital stays) with other residents or staff.  
 

Photocopies for residents, guests and SORA committees/activities can be done between 12:00-7:00 

p.m. daily. The copier is reserved from 8 a.m.-12:00 p.m. for department use and bulk copying for 

administration. The receptionist is also responsible for mail/package sorting and administrative 

duties that must be completed before 12:00 p.m. Personal copies are five cents per side and can be 

paid by cash or added to your monthly statement. Copies for SORA Committees and/or activities 

are tracked monthly and billed to SORA. 

 

Birthday Celebration 

Take a trip to Whoville (Dining Room) on Wednesday, December 11, to  

help us celebrate our December birthdays. Enjoy a feast of prime rib,  

fried shrimp, herb roasted chicken, butternut squash ravioli, garlic mashed 

potatoes, button mushrooms, and broccoli with roasted red peppers. Finish 

the feast with a peppermint stick sundae or a festive grinch brownie.  
 

Due to the popularity of our themed events, we highly recommend you 

make a reservation for lunch and/or dinner in the Dining Room by calling 

extension 8234 – with your name, number of people in your party and 

reservation time. We promise your heart will grow Three sizes that day! 
 

Tune in to channel 951 (Dec. 11) at 1:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. to watch Dr. 

Suess’ How the Grinch Stole Christmas. 

 


